Memorandum

To: Samuel Stanley, Jr. M.D., President

Via: Dennis N. Assanis, Ph.D., Provost 4

From: Wollf Schafer, Ph.D., Interim Dean, Int’l Academic Programs & Services
Subject: Agreement of Degree Collaboration with Henan University, China

Date: September 23, 2015

Stony Brook established a partnership with Henan University (HU) in January 2015.
Located in Henan Province, China, HU is interested in sending students to Stony Brook

in the Dual Degree Program and Bachelor’s and Master’s Degree Collaboration Program.

Please review these documents and if approved, forward to the Office of the President for

the President’s signature and return to this office.

Wolf Schafer, Ph.D., Interim Dean, International Academic Programs & Services
E-5311 Melville Library - Stony Brook Universily - Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397
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